AltaGas

June 10, 2005

To Whom It May Concern:

In October of 2003, after a thorough review of other telecom consulting firms, Altagas
retained the Services of Schooley Mitchell — Calgary. Bill Webster and David Schultz
worked on our file and we are very pleased with the results.

First, following a thorough review of cur local and long distance services, they
determined that our current provider had been billing us incorrectly and were able to
obtain a substantial recovery of this billing error for our organization.

Next, they helped us with contract negotiation for our local, long distance and cellular
services that has resulted in savings of about 20%. Additionally, they have been
available to answer questions in other matters related to our telecom services and have
taken very little of our staff time.

I am pileased with the work they are providing to our company and would recommend
Schooley Mitchell for any business wanting to review and improve their telecom costs.

Sincerely,

Judith Stamler
Coordinator Telecommunications and Logistics
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